
Operation on 9th April 2019 
 

179 Counterfeit Goods Were Seized at Suea Pa Road 
 

                On 9th April 2019, officers from the DIP and the Economic Crime Suppression 
Division and the representative of foreign brand owners inspected shopping areas at Suea Pa 
Road. From the inspection, the officers found 2 infringing activities and seized 179 counterfeit phone 
cases that copied trademarks, including Kenzo and Fendi.    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


